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                                                    Summer Term News 

 

Our whole school celebrated Pentecost with an RE 

Day dedicated to the ‘Pentecost Experience’. Each 

class took part in a set of reflective and interactive 

‘stations’ or workshops, arranged in rotation 

around All Saints Church. Here you can see some 

of our youngest pupils learning about the special 

time the Bible tells us about, when the disciples and 

other Christians were visited by the Holy Spirit.  All classes enjoyed sharing their learning 

with the wider community in a sharing assembly. 

 

 

Our Year 3 & 4 Pupils have been learning to play the violin all year and had the 

opportunity to perform to parents and friends at a County Music Celebration Day. Well 

done everyone on a superb performance! 

                                                                                          Sproughton School celebrated 

being awarded the School 

Games Mark Silver Award in 

recognition of sports 

participation this year. Hurray! 


